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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I have known Babak for about 8 years. He has performed for us on many occasions and 
has presented clinics as well. Babak's personality and engaging smile, really connects 
with the audience whether he's performing or presenting a lecture. I have observed him in 
several concert situations, classroom presentations and in clinics. He communicates his 
enthusiasm and passion to his audience. A very talented young man. 
 
 
Jerry Snyder 
President and Artistic Director 
South Bay Guitar Society 
 
408-395-1326 
   
 


